Covid-19 - important actions prior to attending the dinner
As you will be aware the nuclear industry takes the safety of its staff very seriously and we believe that the vast majority of attendees will have taken their own sensible Covid precautions such as vaccination and regular testing. However, given that we have over 200 guests at the dinner we are asking ALL guests to carry out a lateral flow test up to 24 hours before attending. You should of course not attend the dinner if you either test positive or have Covid symptoms. Please note your tickets are transferable* to a colleague who has also taken a test. You do not need to notify us of a change of attendee in advance.
More information on testing and how to access these tests can be found here. You do not need to bring your test with you, merely to confirm on arrival that you have undertaken a test. If you are the host of a table please make sure that all your guests understand and act on this request for their safety and that of everyone else.

The venue has requested that we have one key contact per company, who is able to provide guest contact details for track and trace if required. Please could you confirm whether you are happy for me to share your email address & phone number with Energus if requested, or whether you would like another person to be the key contact point, and if so please provide me with their contact details.

In the event that government guidance identifies that additional requirements are required at the time of the event, we will amend and redistribute the guidance/requirements as appropriate.

* Please note that the venue may not be able to accommodate last minute changes in dietary requirements (after 16 Feb).
